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THE BOARD OF REVIEW OF PLUMBING CONTRACTORS 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

MAY 17, 2017 
 

The Board of Review of Plumbing Contractors met in Conference Room H at 757 Carolyn Avenue at 5:00 
p.m. on May 17, 2017. 
 
The following duly appointed members were present: 
 

John Baumann, Chairman 
Sam Mascari 

Eddie Garrard 
David O’Carroll 

Ray Gleich 
Lou Volpe 

Jim Richardson, Board Secretary 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman John Baumann, at 5:13 p.m.  The minutes from the April 19, 
2017 meeting were approved on a motion by Dave O’Carroll and a second by Sam Mascari. 
MOTION CARRIED  6-0 
 
General Business:  
 
New Business:   
The Board reviewed the Journeyperson Plumber applications listed below. 
 

Mikeal B. Marshall   Approved 

Quentin Everman   Approved 

Daniel J. Allison   Approved 

 
The Board approved the applications on a motion by Lou Volpe and a second by Sam Mascari. 
MOTION CARRIED  6-0 
 
Adjournment: 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, Eddie Garrard moved to adjourn at 5:32 p.m.  
Ray Gleich seconded the motion. 
MOTION CARRIED:   6-0 
 
 
 
_________________________________   _________________________________ 
Chairman John Baumann     Jim Richardson, Board Secretary 


